Axford, LGm:

From: Maura Fitzpatrick <mfitzpatrick @childrenofthestreet.com>

Sent: August-17-15 3:43 PM

To: Axford, Lynne

Subject: Funding Request for the Executive Committee of Council

Attachments: 2015 Funding Request From Children of the Street Society for
Executive Committee of Council.pdf; Signed FY 14 Financial
Statements.pdf

Good afternoon Lynne,

Thank you so much for taking time to speak to me recently regarding grant opportunities
from the City of Burnaby. I've attached a grant request for the members of the
Executive Committee of Council and our most recent financial statements for their
review.

| would be pleased to attend a meeting and make a presentation to the committee
members to help them understand how sexual exploitation in all forms can (and is)
affecting children and families in Burnaby. Please let me know if there is still a date
available. '

Thanks again, Lynne, for taking time to explain the process to me.

--Maura

maura fitzpatrick

fundraising manager

Children of the Street Sociely
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Transform a Life. Stop sexual exploitation of youth.



